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Professor W.H.Brittain

23rd November 1937

Dear Sir,

Your letter addressed to Mr. A.£.Morgan {who is no longer

Principal of this University) has been received here. I know that

there is at present underway a campaign for funds fbr the help of

Chinese students and our own student body seem to be engaged in

collecting money for this purpose with great enthusiasm.

For some years Professor Kiang Kang-hu was Chairman of

the Department of Chinese Studies at this University and his lectures, 

both at the University and to the conmunity at large, did a great deal

to arouse interest in Chinese culture and civilization.

Wishing you success in the humanitarian work on which you

are engaged,

Yours sincerely,

W.H. BRITTAIN
Acting Principal

A. R. Edwards, £sq 
Bed Cross Committee, Central China, 
Hankow Commercial Bank Building,S.A.D.3, 
Hankow, China.
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